
 

Tonight; Carolyn Boland, from Bendigo Bank; Scams. 
Introduction: John Hozack 

Vote of Thanks: Geoff Johns 
 

Future Programs:   
 

14 May; Peta and Isabelle Senior and Teen Young 
Women of 2024 (Winners from Milton Show) 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: John Payne 
21 May; TBA 
28 May; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’, proceeds 
to End Polio, PLEASE spread the word. 

June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month 
4 June; TBA    
11 June; NO MEETING  
12 June; SESCA Award Night    
18 June; TBA 
25 June; Club Changeover Night; Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
2 July; Club Assembly, TBC 
 
 
 
 
7 May 2024  
 

VP Phil Brown acknowledged the Traditional Owners of Country and paid respect to Elders past and present. Phil welcomed the 
members and all the guests; Ray and Linda Dorsett, Geoff and Jan Wilson, Annie Brown, Jan Shalhoub, Sarah Trescowthick, 
Lara Bennett, Robyn Potts, Vicki Dunn, Michelle Treweeke, Debbie Short, Warren Jones, Shane Roche, Jason Russell, Sylvia 
Franklin, Rosa Smith, Rose Brown, Liz and Michelle Fondacaro, Dianne Willett, Beryl Wade, Denise Fors and Cathryn Ambrose. 

Vocational Director Yvonne Young reminded members of the upcoming BlueScope Steel trip, an email was sent from Yvonne 
to members, if other members wish to attend, please notify Yvonne.  

Budawang BBQ has been cancelled, due to inclement weather forecasted. 

Community Director Geoff Johns said that the last Bunning BBQ raised $690 and thanked all the helpers with the BBQs: 
Sunday 28 April Bunnings BBQ; Geoff Johns, Simon Brown, Peter Culham, Phil McDonald. Ed Zonneveldt, Issa 
Shalhoub, Louise Garrett and John Hozack. 
Saturday Supercheap 4 May; Geoff Johns, Simon Brown, Jeff Franklin, Phil Brown, Issa Shalhoub, Ross Wade, 
Dom Fondacaro and Bev Nicholas. 

THANK YOU, GEOFF JOHNS for organising; the rosters and emailing them, purchasing the food-drinks, 
setting up and tidying up all the BBQs we are involved with. Massive job, thank you. 
 
 THANK YOU, JO JONES for organising a very successful Trivia Night, professionally presented and enjoyed 

by all members, family and friends, once again THANK YOU.    It would be nice to have Trivia Nights more 
often, as a fundraiser, and open it to community members. 
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 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
11 May Sat Trip BlueScope  
3 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

11 June Tues NO MEETING 
12 June Wed SESCA at DLC 
22 June Sat District Changeover in Young 
25 June Tues Club Changeover dinner at DLC 
10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; None this week. 
Anniversaries;  

9 May; Jane and Bernard Jones. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


  

  

  
End of report. 

  
Tony Fondacaro attended a MAKE-UP meeting and exchanged banners at the Rotary Club of Waikiki, Honolulu; “very 

different and interesting meeting”, Tony said. 
A make-up = Rotarians and their partners can attend a Rotary meeting anywhere in the world (counts as an attendance) and see 
how other clubs conduct their meeting, see what service they do in their community - the world and meet likeminded people. 
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